
       

 

 

 

December 22, 2011 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
      Re:  Notice of Ex Parte Communication 

        WT Docket No. 11-18, RM – 11592 
 
Dear Madam Secretary: 
 
 On December 22, 2011, Mr. Chip Pickering, representing Cavalier Wireless, LLC and Continuum 
700, LLC, spoke by phone with Ms. Amy Levine of the Chairman’s Office.  Mr. Pickering inquired about 
the status of the AT&T/Qualcomm application, and the FCC’s intent to proceed with a timely rulemaking 
on interoperability within the 700 MHz spectrum.   
 
 In accordance with the Commission’s rules, this letter is being filed electronically with the 
Secretary for inclusion in the public record. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Susan Butler 
 
 
cc:  Amy Levine 

 
       
 


